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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

     God has blessed us with a long 

relationship with Buddy, who grew up 

at Pine Run.  We are thankful for his 

faithful ministry of sharing his 

“Thought for the Day” devotion.  This 

was part of the catalyst behind our 

“Daily Devotion” that is reaching out 

to 28 countries. 

    His compassionate ministry that 

provides food and other items to 

those in need in our country, helped 

us get involved in supplying water in 

Flint.  God then led us to do even 

more and we are now involved in 

Food Distribution with the Food Bank 

(who we first worked with in 

conjunction with Buddy and the water 

distribution). 

    He has been providing Bibles for 

Russian for decades.  That was also 

used in part to help us reach out and 

provide Bibles for Christians in other 

countries as well. 

    Though his mobility is limited these 

days, you can see that God continues 

to use him at Pine Run and beyond!  

Continue to pray for Buddy and Judy! 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 

Continue to keep in prayer David 
and Dawn as they pursue the 
Goals for 2020: 

 Award 35 scholarships 

 100 Bibles to International 
coworkers 

 35,000 impactful 
interactions 

 Serve in 45 National Parks 

 Lead 1,400 Worship 
Services 

 Increase Team members 
to 275 (26% increase) 

    Pray for God to Bless.  Keep 
David, Dawn, their family and 
ministry in prayer, there in 
Colorado! 

 David Anderson 

David was thrilled 

when 2 people 

from a Bible Study that he has 

been leading, were baptized 

recently.  These Bible Studies are 

desired by people who did not 

grow up with Bible School and 

daily Bible reading.  Pray for God 

to continue to send more people 

to David and to add to the body of 

Christ! 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT 

BESIDES: 
  Helping Others Prepare for 

Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Great Lakes Christian College 

  Great Lakes Christian Home 

  His House Campus Ministry 

  Love, INC. 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp 

 

 We have recently received the 

2020 schedule for Rock Lake 

Christian Assembly (adult retreats 

are already underway; registration 

for summer camp has started).  

We have also learned that Tim St. 

Louis (Director at Rock Lake) will 

be returning to Liberia for a brief 

mission trip this Spring.  

   Great Lakes Christian College has 

an important meeting with church 

representatives to help determine 

their direction and future. 

   Please continue to keep all of 

our missions in prayer!    

Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Website)  

    
Use of our website is exploding.  

We are averaging over 1000 visits 

a month this year!  Going into this 

year, we were averaging less than 

400 a month, since we started! 

    Bible Lessons for Children, Bible 

Studies for adults along with 

newsletters and more are 

available for people to browse and 

be blessed by.   Check out our site: 

pinerunchurch.org and share it 

with your friends! 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 
Snapchat—50 people are following 

Instagram- 54 people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—129 people are following 

  Our contacts have led to counseling 

opportunities regarding: setting up 

Leadership Training, Selection of 

Elders, coping with resources 

available and more 
Clio Area Ministerial 

Association 
    FOOD DISTRIBUTION:  About 350 

were helped in February. 

    CITY REVIVE:  Planning is underway 

for 2020. 

     SCHOOLS:  Assistance for students 

during Spring Break is being looked 

into to assure that help 

gets where most needed. 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

